
Submitter: Hannah Glass 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Education 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3444 

To whom it may concern I support House Bill 3444, because students deserve 

funding so each child in the state can have equal access to education. I work in a 

charter school where we do not have the same funding as our neighborhood schools, 

but our students strive in our school setting with a direct instruction approach. 

Teachers are also affected by the pay difference of charter schools, when we do as 

much everyday for our students and school as our neighborhood district schools that 

get more funding. I support this bill to bring equal funding to all students and teachers 

in the state of Oregon.  


